	Ref No.: FOI/2526/SG17192

	Date FOI request received: 4th September 2025

	Date FOI response: 5th September 2025

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:  
I am writing on behalf of Philips Electronics to submit a formal Freedom of Information request.
Please can you provide us with the name of your service provider for your Philips Ultrasound equipment.
OUR RESPONSE: Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust does not have a provider for Phillips Ultrasound because we don’t have any. 



